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Plan View of A-1 Zone at Crucero Project 
 

 
 
2012 Drill Program 
 
Drilling for the 2012 season is expected to commence in April 2012.  During the drilling hiatus over the 
next three months, the Company will focus on finalizing an updated National Instrument (“NI”) 43-101 
resource update, completing all core logging and geologic interpretation, and preparing for the 
upcoming drilling season.  Company staff remain at the Crucero site year-round for continuity with 
community relations and environmental activities. 
 
The Company has planned for 11,000 metres of drilling for the 2012 program with 5,500 metres planned 
for resource expansion on A-1 and 5,500 metres for exploration on the other anomalies within the 
Company’s 5,500 hectare property area.  The Company recently filed permit applications for the A-3/A-
4/A-5 Zone areas, approximately 2 kilometers to the east of the A-1 Zone and plans to commence 
exploration drilling on these exploration anomalies by mid-year 2012.  A significant program of mapping, 
soil sampling and geophysics is also planned across the property to better define drill targets for the 
exploration anomalies. 
 


